
BIDWILL CLONTARF ACADEMY

Weeks 3-4, Term 4 2017

Year 8 and GWAHS 

Cooking Challenge

Tuesday Training with a Hot 

Breakfast!
To get prepared for our Cooking 

Challenge  this Friday as part of our local 

partnership with Greater Western 

Aboriginal Health Service (GWAHS) in 

Mount Druitt, our Year 8 boys helped give 

our recipe a practice run. 

The challenge is a Masterchef style event 

with community members voting on a dish 

of the day which has to be healthy and 

nutritious. 

The boys took to the challenge and 

prepared some lamb meatballs with 

zucchini dip on flatbread. Not only was 

some great teamwork on display but the 

few who were lucky enough to wander in 

once the cooking was done said the feed 

was a sure winner on Friday. 

Fingers crossed the community agrees!

Every Tuesday morning as part of our 
weekly training session we have a hot 
BBQ breakfast to keep the boys 
feeling good and heading to class. 
After the success of staff visits to 
Good Bunch Lunch this term we are 
aiming to encourage as many staff as 
we can to join the boys for a run and 
then sit upon the Senior Bridge to 
enjoy a great start to the day.  

Throughout Term 4 we will be keeping 
track of each faculty with a special 
invite to an end of term event on the 
cards.



If you need to contact us please call: Doug (0438 922 167) or Josh (0425238852)

Student Snapshot: 
Clifford Leveridge

Whats your favourite subject at 

school: English. 

What do you want to do once you 

leave CCBC: Go to the Army to be a 

mechanic. 

What is some good advice for the 

younger boys in the Academy: Set 

the bar high and for your goals, and, 

do what you want to do not what 

others tell you. 

Week 5 

Wed- CCBC Academy Room 

Sleepover 

Thurs- Super Training @ 

Endeavour Sports High School 

Fri- GWAHS Cooking Competition 

Week 6 

Mon- Morning Training, Good 

Bunch Lunch Wk 5, OzTag @ 

Dunheved Campus 

Tues- No Training 

Thurs- Fox Sports OzTag Day 

Fri- Morning Training, Good Bunch 

Lunch Week 6 

Bidwill Ping Pong 
Cup

Week 9 this term we will be running a 

Staff v Students Ping Pong 

Knockout. 

A sign-on sheet will be doing the 

rounds over the next couple of weeks 

with the draw and times to be 

released in Week 7. 

Don't miss your chance to take out 

the cup!


